
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   October 23, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

   Centerville-Washington Park District   

   937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org    

Subject:  Get Your Dogs Dressed to the K-Nines 

WASHINGTON TWP, OH: The Centerville-Washington Park District is hosting our third annual Halloween 

costume contest for dogs! The contest will take place at Oak Grove Park, 1790 E. Social Row Rd., Friday, October 

27 at 7:00 p.m. The glitz and glamour will be in full effect as the dogs strut down the red carpet runway under the 

lights. Owner and pet costume duos are strongly encouraged. First, second and third place prizes awarded. Dinner 

will be available for purchase from the Dogs for Dogs hot dog stand! Preregistration recommended at 

www.cwpd.org, but onsite registration will be available. $5 entry per costume. Limit of 50 entries to the show! 

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood 

parks encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about 

the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org.   
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